
How Do I Know
If I Am Up to Date

With the COVID-19 Vaccine?
As of September 12, 2023, bivalent COVID-19 vaccines are no longer authorized by the 

U.S. Food and Drug Administration (FDA). 

Anyone 5 years and older is considered “up to date” 
with COVID-19 vaccinations if they have received one 
dose of the 2023-2024 updated COVID-19 vaccine.

Scan to
learn more

All adults ages 65 years and older are recommended 
to receive an additional updated 2023-2024 COVID-19 
vaccines dose. CDC’s Respiratory Virus Guidance 
includes specific considerations for people who are 
at higher risk for severe illness, including people with 
weakened immune systems

Scan to
learn more

The updated 2023-2024 COVID-19 vaccine protects 
against the current variants of SARS-CoV-2. 

Scan to
learn more

In addition to the virus that causes COVID-19, 
there are many other types of respiratory viruses, 
including flu and respiratory syncytial virus (RSV). 
The good news is there are actions you can take to 
help protect yourself and others from health risks 
caused by respiratory viruses.

Scan to
learn more

Please talk to your health care team about vaccinations
if you are unsure of your status.
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https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/vaccines/stay-up-to-date.html
https://www.cdc.gov/respiratory-viruses/risk-factors/weakened-immune-systems.html
https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/variants/index.html
https://www.cdc.gov/respiratory-viruses/guidance/respiratory-virus-guidance.html



